Translation of letter received from Messrs, Hakuyoc Kisen

Kabushiki Kaisha, dated the 25th March 1935,-

- ——— —————— - - —— - - " - - — - — - —— ———— -

Dear 8irs,

We beg to report with regret that, on account
of our own circumstances, it has now been decided to with-
draw the Classification of one of our Fleet, S/8 "OHIO MARU",
the Classification Certificate of which will be returned to
you when received from the ship.

Yours faithfully,

HAKUYO KISEN KAB, KAISHA.
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